
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday Message 

 
2021-04-26 
 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
Don’t forget this week is staff collaboration on Wednesday so school ends at 
1:50pm—mark your calendars! Staff will be participating in a workshop on 
physical literacy outside around the school. We are asking all families to 
please leave school grounds right after dismissal to help facilitate this and 
allow for maximum space. 
 
We are on our final unit of study for Second Step. We encourage you to use this 
as an opportunity to engage with your child on this topic. The focus this week 
is around prosocial behaviour on the playground: 
 
At our school it’s important to notice and have empathy when other kids are 
being left out. Inviting other students to play is a caring thing to do. When we 
invite others to play, we will get to know them. At recess this week, notice if 
anyone is being left out and be sure to ask that person to join in and play! 
 
Important Health and Safety Information 

1. Daily Health check 
2. Send your child with a mask 
3. School grounds are closed during the school day AND before/after 

school 
4. Send your child with a water bottle daily 

 
We encourage all Ross Road students and community members to wear masks 

while at school. 

Ross Road's Got Talent! 

The PAC is organizing a virtual online talent show to entertain families as a 
wrap-up to their Online Auction and to celebrate spring as a school 
community. 
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Students are encouraged to submit a video to show off their talent. Videos will 
then be incorporated into the Ross Road's Got Talent show that will also 
include prizes and fun games for families tuning in. 

Zoom Talent Show & Family Event 
Friday May 14 
6:30-8:00pm 
Register here to watch and be entered for a prize! 

Call for talent submissions! As long as it's creative and you have fun doing it, 
then you are encouraged to enter . We're looking for musicians, singers, 
dancers, magicians, poets, jugglers, and any other acts to create the talent 
show. Show off you baking talents with a time-lapse video, or your mountain 
biking skill...all videos welcome. 

For more information on how to enter and access the personal information 
informed consent form visit the PAC Events Page. 

Talent entry forms are due by May 3rd. 

Important Dates 
April 28 – Early dismissal at 1:50pm for staff collaboration 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Jason Haywood, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca   jhaywood@sd44.ca 
 
 
 


